

#### **Newsletter**

26th April 2024



### Welcome

Today we are enjoying seeing everyone's amazing Crazy Hair today! Thank you for all the generous donations to the PTA Summer Fete, these will be used as prizes at the Fete.

## Diary Dates



May Mon (

Mon 6th Bank Holiday - school not open

Wed 8th Yr 3 Cadbury's Trip Fri 10th PTA Bottle Donation Day

Mon 27th - Fri 31st HALF TERM

June Mon 3rd

INSET DAY

Wed 26th Sports Day

Fri 28th PTA Summer Fete

The NHS has a useful page that helps parents and schools decide whether a child is well enough to attend school - <a href="Is my child too ill for school?">Is my child too ill for school?</a>

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The
Jeavons Wood Team

# Year 5 Maths Competition

On Tuesday after school, four amazing year 5 mathematicians; Poppy, Sid, Amber and Johannes, visited St Anne's Primary School in Godmanchester to take part in the Yr 5 Maths Challenge. It was an amazing experience with really fast paced and challenging questions in 4 different rounds. They had to estimate the number of dimples on a golf ball, in the estimation round (336 on average if you're interested), complete questions and problems covering all sorts of areas and use mathematical language to describe a picture to team members who didn't see it but had to recreate it. The children made us incredibly proud with their effort, team work and sheer enjoyment of the event. Well done!



# Skipping Ninja

Pete the "Skipping Ninja" from Skip Beatz joined us on Tuesday! It was a very inspiring and active day. The children seemed to really enjoy it and it has been great to see some of them skipping at break and lunchtimes since.

#### **Summer Fete**

The PTA Summer Fete will be held on Friday 28th June from 3.15pm - 5.30pm.

If you would like to be involved in the fete please contact the PTA on jeavonswoodpta@gmail.com

## **Burwell Trip**

Year 3 had a fantastic trip to Burwell House this week. They absolutely wowed us with their courage, resilience and teamwork and we are very proud of them all!



# Safeguarding



We will be posting regular safeguarding information here.

As a school, we value the importance of fostering an inclusive and accepting school environment. The children have had opportunities to explore the LGBTQ+ community this year, such as during LGBTQ+ History Month. For more information about having these conversations and how to support your child, please follow this link:

**Home - The Kite Trust** 

If you would like further support please contact Mrs. Hubbard.

#### **Football Win**

Yesterday the year 6 football team travelled to Dry Drayton Primary School and took part in an epic football match! Jeavons Wood won 4-3 with Cyrus and Freddie both scoring two goals each. They were fantastic role models for our school, well done boys!

